HBAC MTG Notes

MINUTES

HBAC Work Session Minutes
February 3, 2021
5:30 p.m. Teams Meeting

In Attendance: Blake Hammond, Kathleen Wells, Pam Bemis, Cathy McKay, Melissa Speed, Vicki
Bonnett, Valerie Cohen, Katie Northness, Doug Smith, Jill Burnett Requist, Joshua Brown, Cyndi
Bernhardt-recorder.

Meeting began at 5:30 p.m. Blake Hommond started the meeting.

Vision Plan- the discussion is for materials only. Cathy McKay will give an update to the cost.
She will send this information out to the committee when the information is made available.
The plan will go into effect for the 2021-2022 year.

Healthy U - Discussion of Biometric Screenings for the 2021-2022 year. If they are offered it would be
part of a Bucket (Health Preventative).

Katie will reach out to Unity Point for the cost, the contract covers a year. RFP is for 5 years. We have a
few years left on the RFP.

Biometric Screenings would be offered at the High Schools also including Central Campus and a
Saturday option.

Spouse Participation in Healthy U was discussed. Possibility of the spouse fulfilling one activity for the
employee. This could be helpful but will not be mandatory.

Recognition Prizes for Participation could be offered.

Suggested sending out a survey to ask employees their preferences for Biometric Screenings for 21-22
year.

Covid Vaccine discussed as an activity in more than one bucket for the 2020-2021 year.

Katie will look at the impact of changing the website, it may or may not be possible.

She will keep the committee informed.

Next Meeting: Wednesday March 31st, 2021 5:30-6:30 p.m. Teams Meeting





